
LOMA PORTAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

 Everyone a Reader 
Volunteer Program

   
Make a difference in the life of a child!

Who: Interested adults (parents, grandparents, neighbors, aunts, 
uncles, students…) to tutor children one-on-one in reading in 
grades 1-3.

 Volunteer at Loma Portal or start an Everyone a Reader 
program at your school.

When:  One day a week, one and a half hours a day

What:  Volunteers will listen to each child read for 15 minutes and 
   reinforce reading strategies being taught in the classroom.

Training: Please attend a training session at Loma Portal Elementary 
auditorium on November 7th from 9:15am to 12:15pm.

Benefits:  * Students tutored three times a week      
      improve an average of 6 reading levels.

*Volunteers learn reading strategies that work                                               
well with all children.
* Rewarding experience for both student and volunteer.

Please RSVP by Nov.3rd    
Christina Gilmore-McKay at (619)223-4810 or 

christinagilmoremckay@netzero.com  
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